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We’re fighting child hunger through community and school partnerships, 

because no child should be hungry. 
 
 

 
 

Over 200,000 children in Minnesota live in food insecurity – meaning 
they don’t always know if they will have food for their next meal. The 
Sheridan Story's mission is to fight child hunger by closing the weekend 
food gap. Through our network of community partners, we provide a bag 
of nutritious food directly in students’ backpacks each Friday afternoon. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
The Sheridan Story takes a unique approach to fighting child hunger. We 
partner a local school with a community sponsor, who then provides 
funding towards the weekend food program, and the volunteers necessary 
to distribute the food to the kids on Fridays. The Sheridan Story is the 
logistical and operational arm of the program - we source, pack, manage 
inventory, store and deliver the food to the schools. We have developed 
this logistical model to provide food for children, because we believe that 
this is not a supply problem but a distribution problem. 
 

 

 
 
 
The Sheridan Story is committed to implementing a weekend food 
program so that no child goes hungry. We currently implement our 
Weekend Food Program in 200 schools throughout Minnesota, serving 

6,200 kids every week. 


